Orillia Midwives is looking for a New Registrant (pending funding) or General Registrant for a permanent 1/2 to full time position.  We are a mixed care practice looking for a new midwife to join our small practice as our current fifth midwife will be leaving in January.  We are dedicated to off-call and vacation time for all our midwives. We can guarantee 1/2 time. We expect that there is flexibility in this number as the practice is still growing.
As a practice we are dedicated to being a supportive work family.  We believe that it is important to support and celebrate one another.  Many of our meetings occur over coffee (tea is also acceptable) or meals and we believe that this type of atmosphere helps build strong, kind, relationships between midwives.  

Our catchment area is quite small and it is unusual for us to do a large amount of driving. We are primarily a small-urban catchment.  However, we do have some clients from Barrie when Barrie Midwives is full and cover a few of the smaller communities that are closer to 30/45 min away – though rarely.  

We are privileged at Orillia Soldiers Memorial which is a nice level 2 center with a level 2.5 paediatric team. Our privileges do not include oxytocin induction/augmentation at this time.  

Orillia is a lovely community 1.5 hours from Toronto and 30min from Barrie.  It is a community of approximately 40,000 people built on the shores of lakes Couchiching and Simcoe. 

Please email your resume to sarah@orilliamidwives.com.

Here is a link to our website and some links to the city of Orillia:

Orillia Midwives: www.orilliamidwives.com
Chamber of commerce: http://www.orillia.com/index.php?op=members&div=view&search=attractions
City of Orillia: http://www.orillia.ca/en/
Mariposa Folk Festival: http://www.mariposafolk.com/

